
         May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear friends and fellow Aspen tennis players, 
 
I’m proud to announce that Cascades Tennis, operator of the Aspen Meadows Tennis Center, 
will launch the Cascades Tennis Junior Scholarship Fund for the youth tennis program at The 
Meadows this summer. This program will provide local Aspen Valley youth with financial 
assistance and the opportunity to learn and enjoy the game of tennis. 
 
The program is designed to build a solid foundation for the game by teaching fundamental tennis 
skills and fitness awareness and by reinforcing the importance of good character and 
sportsmanship. The program will draw guidance from the United States Tennis Association’s 
(USTA) youth curricula and will focus on juniors ages 7-18. The program will be led by 
Christian Kelly and a team of dedicated local coaches (former and current high school players). 
It will run from June 14th to August 18th.  
 
As a board member, I am thrilled to be involved with the funding and overall strategic direction 
of this program. It will be a wonderful way to improve the lives of children in our community!  
 
The coaches and I are very excited to get this program off the ground! We hope you will 
consider a contribution to help fund this endeavor. Please visit our website 
at www.cascadestennis.com for details about the program and how to help. 
 
With lots of enthusiasm for this new tennis scholarship program and with much appreciation, 
 
David Elgart  
  


